
																								EARL	SOHAM	PARISH	COUNCIL	
	
									
																								July	1st	Meeting	–	Postponed		
	
	
Please	be	aware	that	the	meeting	of	the	Earl	Soham	Parish	Council	due	to	take	
place	on	Thursday	1st	July	has	been	postponed	till	Thursday	8th	July	at	7.30pm	
in	the	Village	Hall.	
	
An	Agenda	as	usual	be	will	posted	on	the	notice	board	and	website	within	the	
required	time	frame.	
	
Yours	Sincerely		
	
David	Grose	
Chairman	


